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November 25, 2016 

To: Market Participants and Other Interested Parties 

Re: AESO Discussion Paper Regarding the Proposed New Substation Rule – Section 502.11 of the 
ISO rules (“Section 502.11 Discussion Paper”) 

The Alberta Electric System Operator (“AESO”) is seeking feedback from market participants and other 
interested parties on the attached Section 502.11 Discussion Paper. 

Please provide comments or questions in the attached Market Participant Comment Matrix no later than 
January 6, 2017 to rules_comments@aeso.ca. Note that late comments may not be considered by the 
AESO.  

While the AESO does not intend to post replies to stakeholder comments received on the Section 502.11 
Discussion Paper, the AESO will consider these comments when drafting the proposed new substation 
rule. 

Attachments: 

1. Section 502.11 Discussion Paper; and 

2. Market Participant Comment Matrix regarding Section 502.11 Discussion Paper. 

Sincerely, 

“Original Signed By” 

Maria Gray 
Regulatory Services Team Lead 
Phone: 403-776-7517 
Email: maria.gray@aeso.ca 
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